As an ordinary member of the EBBS committee, I have been acting as the treasurer-elect since
September 2023 to make all the financial affairs go smoothly and keep up the good work of a
financially healthy EBBS in close connection to the parting treasurer. I will be very happy to
officially take on the treasurer role in the coming years and work together with the EBBS president,
secretary and committee to help organize the finances of the EBBS meetings and to participate in
organizing and funding exciting events relevant for all EBBS members.



